
FAQ for E-Statements
Is there a charge for E-Statements? 
No. E-Statements are free to all of our members.

What if I don't like E-Statements after signing up, can I receive a regular 
statement instead? 
We know you'll love the convenience of E-Statements, but if you would like to receive a paper 
statement instead, all you have to do is notify the credit union before your next statement is   due 
to be mailed. (If you make a request for a paper statement after receiving your E-Statement, you 
will have to wait for the next statement cycle)

How long will it take before I receive my E-Statement?

Don't wait for snail mail anymore! With E-Statements your statement will be available at the 
beginning of each month.

I'm worried I won't receive the credit union's newsletter if I sign up for E-
Statements.

Don't worry! A copy of the current newsletter is always available online to view or print, or will 
be available in the lobby's of our four credit union locations.

 

 
 


